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MEMORANDUM FOR: William J. Olmstead
Director & Chief Counsel, Regulations Division
Office of the Executive Legal Director

FROM: Frank Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs

SUBJECT: DRAFT OF FINAL SH0LLY RULE ON SIGNIFICANT
HAZARDS CONSIDERATIONS

This replies to your December 20 memorandum. The Office of Public Affairs
concurs in the proposed revisions to Parts 2 and 50. In view of the fact that
no substantive change: in the final interim rules are proposed, this Office
again recommends that a public announcement not be issued.
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Frank Ingram
Assistant to the Director
Office of Public Affairs
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